
 Screening Results for 

Enrollment Fee Exemption and/or Deferment 

For New Students Entering in October of  

the 2021-2022 Academic Year 
 

The screening results for enrollment fee exemption and/or deferment for new 

students entering in October of the 2021-2022 academic year will be announced 

on the Osaka University website on 30 November (Tue), 2021. 

(https://www.osaka-u.ac.jp/en/campus/tuition/remission/results)   

 

For any questions regarding the results, please contact Suita Student Center. 

   

 

 

  


